
   

 

 

 

The Directors 

Flutter Entertainment plc 

Belfield Office Park, Beech Hill Road, Clonskeagh, Dublin 4, Ireland 

 

26 March 2020 

 

Dear Sirs/Madams   

Project Sirius Circular 

We refer to the circular (the “Circular”) proposed to be sent by Flutter Entertainment plc to its 

shareholders on or around the date hereof:  

(i) containing, among other things, details of the proposed all-share combination 

of Flutter Entertainment plc and The Stars Group Inc. (the “Transaction”); 

and  

(ii) seeking such shareholders’ approval for the Transacton. 

In accordance with Listing Rule 13.4.1R(6), we hereby confirm that we have given and not 

withdrawn our consent to the inclusion of our name in the Circular in the form and context in 

which it appears. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Simon Lyons 

For and on behalf of 

PJT Partners (UK) Ltd 


